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February 11,2013

Mr. Scott A. Hodes
P.O. Box 42002
Washington, DC 20015

Dear Mr. Hodes:

This is in response to your January 29,2013, FOIA request for Case
Assignment Registers maintained by the Office of Security and Law Enforcement
(OS&LE) and Law Enforcement Training Center (LETC) for the calendar years of
2006 through 2012. This is assigned case number 13-02401-F.

After checking with appropriate personnelfor such records in both divisions of
the Office of Security and Law Enforcement (Washington, D.C. and Little Rock), I
understand that neither division maintains Case Assignment Registers; therefore
there were no available records that would be responsive to your request.

lf you wish to appeal this determination, please send the appeal to the Office
of General Counsel within sixty (60) calendar days of the date of this letter to
Office of General Counsel (OGC|024), 810 Vermont Avenue, N.W., Washington,
DC,20420, or to OGC's FOIA appeal email address listed on VA's FOIA home
page.

Sineerely,
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Tanya Al-Khateeb
Office of Security & Law Enforcement
FOIA Officer


